FCC Opens Window For New Noncommercial FMs
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The filing window opened at midnight Eastern Time today (Nov. 2) as the Federal Communications Commission begins accepting applications for new noncommercial stations for the first time since 2007. While it is impossible to say how many applications will be submitted, the FCC has repeatedly said that it expects to receive a “large volume” of requests for licenses that fall between 88.1 and 91.9 FM.
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